

Coldwater Church of Christ

Welcome to our services. February 11, 2018

*Next Potluck - February 18th.

No Sunday evening services until March 25th.

Barb Langley had to have surgery to remove a blood clot from her leg but has developed an infection that may require the loss of part of her foot. She is still in the hospital. Please send a card to let her know we're thinking of, and praying for, her. The address is 2207 North Black Canyon Lot H3, Phoenix, Arizona 85027.

Loretta is doing well and hopes to be with us today. She'd like to thank all those that called, sent cards or helped with food. It is such a blessing to be part of a church family!

Zach and Erin Slomers were able to come home to be with Tim. Please keep them all in your prayers as they deal with this difficult time.

Scott Hart responded to the Gospel and was baptized into Christ for the forgiveness of his sins last Sunday after services. Please welcome him to our church family.

Dale and Beth's son-in-law Thad is home and having antibiotic infusions to clear up the infection in his foot. Please continue to pray for Thad.

Wally Stavitzke of the Steuben County Church of Christ, passed away Monday. The funeral was yesterday at the church. Please pray for his wife, Nerriman, and the rest of his family during this time.

This year's Ladies Day is planned for April. Date to be announced.

The trip to the evangelism workshop in Chelsea was cancelled due to the weather. It has been rescheduled for Saturday, March 17th. There are flyers on the back table with more information. Please see Dave if you plan on going.

The Church will be updating the toys in the nursery. If you have ideas of what should be bought, please write them down and give them to one of the elders.